CLASS NEW

1st Grade

Literacy:
We will be reading

multiple texts about the
Gingerbread Man and then
comparing and contrasting
the different versions.

Math:
The focus will be on
solving addition and
subtraction story problems to
12, finding unknown
numbers in equations,
adding and subtracting to
20, counting and writing
numbers to 120 and
-subfracting 2-digit numbers..
5"':.th|T are multiples of 10.

REMINDERS

There is no school on

Friday, December 13th for

Staff Professional
Development.

Winter break starfs on
December 23rd. We
come back to school on.

January 6th. ‘
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1l JUST A NOTE

The new specialists rotation will
be starting on December 2nd.

PUMPKIN SHOWCASE y
On Friday, December éth, 1st
grade will be having our
Project Based Learning
showcase! All first graders have
been learning about the life
cycle of a pumpkin. All families
are invited to attend between
? and 10 am. Please join us in
our classroom to see what your
students have
been working
on!
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